
MINUTES of MEETING of OBAN COMMON GOOD FUND held in the MUNICIPAL 
BUILDINGS, OBAN 

on MONDAY, 20 MARCH 2017 

Present: Councillor Elaine Robertson (Chair)

Councillor Neil MacIntyre Councillor Kieron Green

Shirley MacLeod, Area Governance Manager
David McGregor, Simmers & Co
Marri Malloy, Chair of Oban Community Council
Dugald Cameron, Church of Scotland

1. APOLOGIES 

Apologies were received from Councillor Alistair MacDougall.

The Area Governance Manager apologised to the Trustees for the extra Special 
Meeting which had to be called due to an oversight of applications at the previous 
meeting.

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no declarations of interest intimated. 

The Committee resolved in terms of Section 50(A)(4) of the Local Government 
(Scotland) Act 1973, to exclude the public for the following item of business on the 
grounds that it was likely to involve the disclosure of exempt information as defined 
in Paragraph 6 of Part 1 of Schedule 7A to the Local Government (Scotland) Act 
1973.

E1 3. OBAN HIGH SCHOOL NEW YORK EXPERIENCE 

The Trustees considered an application from Oban High School New York 
Experience.

Decision

The Trustees agreed to award £1,500.

The Trustees had a discussion over the Oban Common Good Fund bank accounts 
and agreed that the authorised signatories in the current mandate, for the accounts 
detailed in section 2, be changed in accordance with section 5 and 6 and the current 
mandate will continue as amended.


